
 
14 November 2018 
 
 
Media Release 
For immediate use 
 
We are sad to advise the tragic death of one of our crew members on our deepwater factory 
vessel, the San Granit, earlier today. Our thoughts are with the family, friends and 
workmates of our team member as they are dealing with this terrible incident. As of now, 
we are unable to provide more detail about this situation, as the facts are still being 
established and we need to allow the relevant authorities to do their work.  The family has 
been advised and we are offering every support that we can. 
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